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                 “Message from the President’’   

Dear Delegates, 

 We are delighted to welcome you to our Annual International Society for Reproductive 

Surgery Conference ‘Practical and Scientific approach to Reproductive Surgery in the 

Modern Era’ at  St George’s University Hospital, London on the 7th and 8th of 

November. I am sure you will enjoy the wide range of topics covered over the next two 

days with particular emphasis on surgical technique and the scientific and clinical 

relevance. For the first time we are holding a pelvic anatomy workshop conducted by Mr 

Paul Carter, Director of Anatomy at St George’s University of London. We have 

amongst us world renowned surgeon Dr Shailesh Puntambekar who will demonstrate 

laparoscopy skills for uterine transplant at the workshop. 

We have some exciting keynote lectures on prevention of adhesions during surgery, Tips 

on Hysteroscopy and Fertility preservation for Transgender patients. We, for the first 

time, have a guest lecture in the evening which is free for all to attend. Our speakers are 

Claus Yding Andersen from Denmark on the future of ovarian tissue cryopreservation 

and current and future place for Tubal Microsurgery by Victor Gomel from Canada. 

 I hope you enjoy the meeting and would encourage you to give us a feedback for our 

future meetings and if this something that interests then please complete the membership 

forms in your pack. We have made the membership free for all to encourage reproductive 

surgery. 

Kamal Ojha      

President ISRSFT 
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